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Lai, Leo (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 2018年4月17日星期二 1:15

To: Lai, Leo (Shenzhen)

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 826196)

Inquiry on 04/16/2018 : 

Inquiry:  

Dear Sir, 

The product is a Tire Pressure Monitoring Sensor which use for the car, it is a circular with 1cm radii, and is too 

small to remark the FCC ID on the product, and I have attached the external photos for you reference, could I just 

place the FCC ID on the manual and package? 

Look forward to your reply, thanks. 

Best Regards! 

Leo Lai 

 

FCC response on 04/16/2018 

Yes this is acceptable. 

 

 

Attachment Details: 

 

 

 

 

 

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add 

any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


